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as assess the need for another parking garage.  These ancillary projects could have debt service in the amount of 
$21.5 million.  Ms. Volpi reported that if the infrastructure bill does not go through and there is no Federal funding 
available, management would continue its hold on the Subsurface Frontiers building construction and continue to 
assess Mines’ overall financial position.   
 
Ms. Volpi provided an overview of possible debt restructuring strategies that could be available if Mines faces a 
significant financial crisis. 
 
 



 

 

It is recommended to the Board of Trustees the Fiscal Year 2021 Budget items consisting of:  

§ 0.0% increase for resident and nonresident residential undergraduate and graduate tuition rates; § 0.0% 
increase for online tuition rates; 
§ 0.0% increase for faculty-led study abroad tuition rates; 
§ 0.0% increase to all employee salaries;  

§ Increases to Room and Board rates; and § Increases to Mandatory fees. 



 

 



 

 

Modeling, Petroleum Data Analytics, Petroleum Geophysics and Underground Construction and Tunnel 
Engineering. He reviewed the coursework for each program and the credit hour requirements. Dr. Bradford 
reported on the increased demand for these online programs due to the COVID situation, noting it accelerates 
Mines goals for offering online content. Dr. Bradford reported that 




